
 

How long has it been since you dived into a Banana Split??  

Well, your chance is coming up soon!  

The Men’s Lunch for May will be at  

 

If you don’t want the Banana Split, you can always opt out for a hamburger 

and other lunch specials they offer.  Pick whatever you'd like from the 

menu and get a separate check.   

So save the date and plan on joining us!  

Thursday, May 15, 2025 

11:45 am 

Just let Bob know by phone or email so he'll know who's coming and the 

restaurant can be prepared.   
Questions? Contact Bob Allert  

RSVP no later than Friday, May 9, by either emailing Bob at 

boballert@gmail.com or calling him at 818-203-1596 

 

P.S. They have a Senior Menu, too.  Ask for it; prices are much 

less.  
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